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January 24, 1996 

Barbara Hoditschek 
New Mexico Environmental Department 
P.O. Box 26110 
Santa Fe, NM 87502 

Dear Ms. Hoditschek: 
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Department of 

Geological Sciences 

I talked with you briefly by phone on January 23 and thank you for your help. I request a 
copy of the Application for Gandy Marley Landfill. I will pay all duplication costs. 

Thank you, 

El Paso, Texas 

79968·0555 

(915) 747·5501 

FAX: (915) 747·5073 


